
Residents enjoyed a variety of Easter festivities. There 

was an Easter egg hunt, egg pocking, making 

chocolate eggs, and we even enjoyed a visit from 

the Easter bunny. 

 



 

Kquoella Lewis 

Happy Birthday 
Residents: 

P. Benoit    5/03 

R. Corpus    5/13 

M. Ledoux    5/14 

E. Lavergne    5/20 

L.  Tallitsch    5/29 
 

Employees: 

Chelsey Guidry   5/02 

Tricia Credeur   5/06 

Crystal Babineaux   5/11 

Crystal Sowells   5/15 

Quanessa Lewis   5/16 

Melanie Vail    5/19 

Lucy Savoie    5/27 

Angela Moore   5/29 

Angel Langlinais   5/31 

Ms. Cre Cre Sonnier 

Happy Anniversary 

 

Martin Pitre    18 years 

Cory Gatte    10 years 

Linda Bertrand   4 years 

Cheryl Thomas   2 years 

Jennifer Trahan   1 year 

Angela Moore   1 year 

Rhonda Littleton   1 year 

 

Easter festivities 

continued... 



“A flower blossoms for its own joy.  -Oscar Wilde 

Growing plants is therapeutic for people of all ages.  It is also a lovely experience 

to watch and be involved in the process.  Encore residents enjoyed some spring 

planting, recently.  We are growing tomatoes, cucumbers, strawberries, and lots 

of spring flowers.  Come watch the growth! 

  

To ensure resident safety, I am sincerely asking for your assistance when entering and exiting the building.   

  

 • Please be sure to sign in and out using the AccuShield kiosk located in the front lobby.  If you need 

assistance with this, we are happy to help.   

  

 • Please do not open the door for residents to exit.  Residents should be assisted out of the building by staff 

or their responsible party only, and need to sign out prior to leaving. 

  

 • Please share this information with other family and friends who may visit your loved 

one.  

  

Thank you for doing your part to keep Encore safe! 



 

Reminders: 
• 

• 

• 

• 

•  


